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Dear Parents, 

 

Please see link which the Department of Education recently sent us regarding the 

latest information for Parents re Covid 

 

 
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/a04fc-advice-for-students-and-their-families/#health-advice-for-parents 
 
 

To summarise – Siblings of a confirmed positive case who are not vaccinated and 

living together, must isolate for 14 days. Close contacts will be tested on day 0 and 

10 after last contact with the case. If the test result on Day 10 is “Negative/Not 

Detected” and the close contact does not have any symptoms of Covid 19 they can 

stop restricting their movements. 

 

We would like to thank everyone for the great response to the defibrillator 

fundraiser. We will give an update next week on the final amount raised. 

 

The Parents Associations in both schools have come together to organise a 2022 

calendar. The Boys school have the months January, March, May, July, September 

and November and we have February, April, June, August October and December. 

In relation to this each classroom has been designated a month. 

 

February – 1st & 2nd class – Valentine’s day – Love 

April – Seniors – Music 

June – 5th & 6th - Summer Holidays 

August – 3rd & 4th class – Sport – All Ireland – County colours 

October – Juniors - Halloween – photo already taken 

December – Whole school – Christmas jumpers, hats etc. 

 

It is hoped to take the photos for the calendar next Tuesday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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